
 

 
 

 

 

Republic of the Philippines 

Department of Education 
Region XI 

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DIGOS CITY 

OFFICE OF THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT 
 
DIVISION MEMORANDUM                `           August 24, 2021 
No.______ , s. 2021                                                    
 

SUBMISSION OF REPORT ON THE UNVACCINATED EMPLOYEES 

 

TO: Public Schools District Supervisors 
Division Health Personnel 

            Public Elementary School Heads,  
            Junior High School and Senior High School Administrators  
            All Others concerned 
 
 

1. This is in reference to the unnumberred memorandum from ALLAN G. FARNAZO, 

Director IV, Department of Education, Office of the Regional Director on the Submission 

of Report on the Unvaccinated Employees. Our LGU are in the preparation stage in 

covering Priority Group A4, which includes our DepEd personnel. While some are already 

in the implementation of the vaccine roll out for the A1, A2 and A3 DepEd teaching and 

non-teaching personnel. 

 

2. In line with this, the Schools are directed to track and report all the unvaccinated 

employees using the attached sample format if already done with the vaccine roll out to 

Priority Group A4, covering all the remaining DepEd Personnel not covered in the vaccine 

roll out to Priority Groups A1, A2 and A3 to be submitted to the Health and Nutrition Unit 

thru Ms. IREENE P. DANDOY, Division COVID19 Vaccination Focal.  

 

3. For immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired. 

 

 

 

 CRISTY C. EPE  
                                                                                     Schools Division Superintendent 
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